
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 498 
RE: UPRR Lathrop Embargo Lifted May 12 
 
 
 
All Concerned: 
 
Revisions to UPRR Embargoes, Wednesday, May 12, 2004: 
 
Effective Wednesday, May 12, 2004, UPRR lifted their Lathrop Facilities 
Embargo.  All volume can now be billed without restriction to Lathrop from all 
non-embargoed locations on the UPRR. 
 
UPRR's Oakland embargo continues as summarized in prior communication.  
All volume either originating or destined Oakland from all origins will require 
UPRR Permit PRIOR to arriving UPRR Intermodal facility gate.   
 
 
Thank-you for your continued patience. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
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